
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Military intervention in Syria: should we have intervened or not?  
 

 

 

March - April 2019 (flexible around school timetables) 

10 selected Sixth Form students  

1 Gough Square, London, EC4A 3DE 

09.00 – 16.00  

We ask for a contribution of £250 per school to facilitate the day and help with Caabu expenses. If individual 

students would like to take part, please email Kate on middletonk@caabu.org  

 

 

Students will:  

o Be exposed to new and diverse ways of thinking  

o Be challenged to think beyond their preconceptions 

o Be energised to debate key topics using informed and educated arguments 

 

 

Students that complete the day will receive a ‘Choose Love’ T-shirt, donated by Help Refugees 

 

Working in partnership with Natakallam and Help Refugees UK, students will hear a wide range of expert 

opinions: 

  

• Chris Doyle, Director of Caabu, expert on the Middle East 

• British Army officer, expert on military intervention in the Middle East 

• Syrian Conversation Partner facilitated through Natakallam  

 

 

To apply, write 300 – 500 words on:  

 

Why does the Arab world matter? 

 

Send you applications to Kate at middletonk@caabu.org by 8 February 2019 


